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Holiday Performances 
We have two more Holiday performances this week before we take our Winter Break.   
Parents, join us for the ORFF class music performances on Wednesday, December 20:            

1st – 3rd Grade Classes, 9:00-9:45 – Multipurpose Room 
4th – 6th Grade Classes, 10:15-11:00 – Multipurpose Room 

  
CRA CALENDAR FOR 2018-2019 
By the end of this week, the 2018-2019 school calendar for Canyon Rim Academy will be posted 

on our website.  It will be available under the “Schedules” tab for those that want to see our 

schedule for the next year.  

CANYON PREP ACADEMY PRESCHOOL 
The Canyon Prep Academy Preschool will hold their 2018-2019 registration in January.  Mark your 
calendars: 

CPA PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION/OPEN HOUSE 
Friday, January 26th 

8:15 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 
Canyon Rim Academy, Room 3 

Sorry- no early applications.  Registration is on a first come, first served basis on Jan. 26th. 
Applications for preschool are not part of the CRA enrollment lottery.  Enrollment in preschool does not 
guarantee or reserve a spot in Canyon Rim Academy for future enrollment.  
Information: 

CPA PRESCHOOL is a 4 day program held Monday – Thursday. 
                      (Children must be 4 yrs. old before Sept. 1st.) 

Class time: 8:30 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. 
Tuition: $225.00 per month  
Registration Fee: $35.00 

More information will be available on the CRA website in January.  Questions? Contact Alyson 
Bowthorpe, abowthorpe@canyonrimacademy.org.   
  
Calendar 
Thursday, December 21:               Early Dismissal, 1:15 p.m. 
December 22-January 1:                Winter Holiday Break 
Tuesday, January 2:                        School resumes after the break 
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Dear CRA Parents- 
  

#Thanks:  First and foremost we want to wish you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  Thanks 

for being wonderful parents and having amazing children.  We love them and are grateful to all of you for your 
support and help.  Thank you for volunteering and donating and making this school 
AMAZING.  #Icanchangetheworld 
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#Amazon:  Remember to shop at Amazon.  5-8% of everything you  buy comes back to CRA if you go to 

www.canyonrimacademy.org first and then click on the Amazon button.   
 

#Maturation:  Maturation clinic for 5th and 6th grades coming up on January 11th. 
 

#Perspectives:  Attention CRA artists, writers, composers, and creators! The 2018 Perspectives 

Contest is coming up soon! Entries will be received Friday, February 2nd!  
  
The theme for this year is, "If I Could Change the World..."  If you could change anything in our world, what 
would you change?  In what ways would it be different?  How would you make the world a better place?  Use 
your imagination, your know-how, and your heart.  Interpret the theme any way you would like!  Start thinking 
now and maybe you can start creating over the Holiday Break! 
  
There will be awards, participation gifts, a gallery stroll, and one more exciting addition this year!  For the first 
time ever, Canyon Rim Administration will choose a Falcon Legacy Award.  This winner's piece of art will be 
purchased by the school to be displayed permanently in our halls.  Over the years we hope to create a 
permanent art installation featuring original works by CRA students!  
  
Remember, categories are: Visual Art, 3D Art, Photography, Literature, Music, Dance, and Film.  Entry rules 
and details will be on CRA's website.  Entry forms will go home after the break! 
  
Volunteers needed!  Sign up on sign-up genius. 
  
Questions: Catherine Arveseth cath.arveseth@gmail.com 
  

We could use volunteers to help with Perspectives please contact 
Catherine Arveseth if you would like to help!   
cath.arveseth@gmail.com 
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